
 

Coláiste na hInse, Bettystown, Co. Meath  

Mobile Phone and Technological Devices Policy  

Includes wireless earphones and gaming devices 

Parents/guardians and daltaí are asked to note the following.  

• Mobile phones and other technological devices including, wireless earphones/pods 

and gaming devices are banned from Coláiste na hInse, including school activities.  

• The inappropriate use of devices such as smart watches e.g. to record or use in 

examination settings is prohibited.    

• If a mobile phone sounds or is produced in the school the phone will be confiscated 

for a period of two weeks. The phone will only be returned to parents/guardians 

when they make an appointment with the Réaltóir.  

• If this occurs again it shall be confiscated for the remainder of the term.  

• Coláiste na hInse takes no responsibility for lost or stolen mobile phones or 

technological devices.  

 

Date of Consultations:  

Staff:    19th January 2022 

Parents:   5th April 2022 

Student Council:  4th April 2022 

Date of consultation and ratification: 

Board of Management: 24th May 2022 

 

   

 

 

 



 


